
 
 
 

International Education /International WTE Committee 
September 11, 2014, 4-5 pm, International House 

 
 
Present: Brian Ogawa, Judy McConnell-Farmer, Nancy Tate, Alex Glashausser, Karen Diaz 
Anchante, Mary Sundal, Liviu Florea, and Baili Zhang  
 
 
Committee welcomed new member Liviu Florea. 
 
Committee members reported international events in their respective areas, which included new 
program such as the LLM in the Law School and International Business major in the School of 
Business, and new hires in International Programs and Modern Languages. It was noted that the 
School of Business and Department of Political Science are each hosting a visiting scholar.   
 
The following funding requests were approved. 
 
KM Kwong: $1500 (China) 
Erin Chamberlain: $1500 (England) 
Crystal Stevens: $1500 (Japan) pending a more detailed description of the invited lecture. 
 
A brief discussion was held regarding program development work versus scholarly presentation / 
teaching in terms of funding support.  
 
A WTE proposal, “European Capitals”, was reviewed briefly. It was determined to discuss this 
and another proposal, “Sociology in (and of) Iceland” by email in a week’s time. 
 
A brief discussion was held about new guidelines for travel time, which would impact student 
financial aid.  
 
Lolley’s WTE proposal to Haiti was approved by email voting prior to the scheduled meeting. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Baili Zhang 


